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           April 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

After the Easter break, children will be taking part in the full PE curriculum whereby they 

will be having two full PE lessons a week on two separate days. Therefore, children will need 

to be wearing appropriate clothing for the lessons on both days. We are asking that children 

now come to school on both their PE days in their full PE kit.  

 

Year 3 – Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 4 – Monday and Tuesday 

Year 5 – Tuesday and Thursday  

Year 6 – Monday and Wednesday 

 

Children will come to school in their PE kit and remain in their kit all day.  

 

PE kit expectations 

Your child’s PE kit should consist of 

 House colour top  

 Only PLAIN blue/black shorts/tracksuit/leggings or the Uplands School green 

tracksuit 

 An uplands hoodie, fleece or school jumper 

 Trainers 

 

We ask that your child now wear either an Uplands hoodie, fleece or their Uplands Jumper 

ONLY over the top of their house colour top - no other coloured, branded tops.  

 

If there are any problems, please contact the school office to discuss further.  

 
 

Miss L Richards 

PE, Sport and Personal Development Co-ordinator   
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